
Cherry, Brian K 

10/9/2013 3:16:25 PM
brian.tumer@cpuc.ca.gov (brian.tumer@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: L-147 Recertification Filing

Brian - FYI and heads-up. It looks like we will be providing two filings instead of one 
on the re-certification of line 147. We are currently in the process of completing our 
pipeline centerline survey, which tells us exactly where the pipe is in the ground at 
what GPS location. It is something we agreed to complete by year end 2012 for all of 
our transmission system. Line 147 was surveyed in mid-September but three areas 
were skipped (1.37 miles out of 3,98 miles) because of tree canopies that didn’t allow 
GPS recording. As a result, we have sent someone manually out to do It (using 
conventional techniques). We hope to file the following upon approval from the ALJ.
I’ve been told that SED and the ALJ are being informed now. Bottom-line - all the 

material needed to be In the hands of the Commission to certify Line 147 will be turned 
over by Wednesday. Hope this doesn’t complicate things too much.

COB Friday. 10/11/13

- Pipeline Features List: L-147 Mainline

- MAOP Report: L-147 Mainline

- Pipeline Centerline Survey Results (2.61 miles of 3.98 miles): L-147 Mainline

- Pressure-Volume Data for 2011 Strength Tests

COB Wednesday. 10/16/13

- Pipeline Features List: L-147 Shorts

- MAOP Report: L-147 Shorts
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- Pipeline Centerline Survey Results (Remaining 1.37 miles): L-147 Mainline and Shorts

- Engineering officer review and confirmation

Please review the aforementioned details and let me know if you have any questions, require 
additional information or would like to discuss further.
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